
chance to do some shop-

ping at Target before the 

Christmas rush and enjoy 

a meal at Osaka’s Grill and 

Buffet. November will sure 

be a busy month of enter-

tainment and food!   

With another Halloween season over, the Holiday madness is sure 

to ensue. However, it’s important that we do not forget to be 

thankful for what we have each and every day, especially with 

Thanksgiving approaching. We’ll give a special thanks to all our vet-

erans who have faithfully served the country with a Veterans Day 

ceremony. We will also take time to reflect on what the Thanksgiv-

ing holiday means to us and share memorable family traditions. To 

really get our spirits up and dancing, there will be tons of music 

throughout the month! Holly Live, Music by Bob and Lyrics by Lin-

da will all be back to grace us with their vocal talents, but we will 

also have some new guests! Moxie will stop by to strut her stuff 

and we will even have Elvis in the Building! Plus, the boys of our 

very own Angela will put on a show for us! Residents will also get a 

I am pleased to announce that Helen W. is the Resident of the Month. 

The classy Helen is originally from New Jersey and is the proud moth-

er of two children, Dennis and Janet, and one grandson. She was mar-

ried for thirty-three wonderful years to her husband, Thomas. As for 

her professional life, Helen was the secretary to the Dean of Women 

at Muhlenberg College in P.A.  After retiring, she took several mother/

daughter adventures, including trips to Las Vegas, San Francisco, cruis-

es and many other places. Helen also has many hobbies. She belonged 

to a ladies card club for 40 years and also took part in artistic projects. 

However, her greatest accomplishment is always being “a really great 

mom” as her daughter, Janet, puts it. Good job, Helen! We all love 

you! 

Music and Thanks 

Making the Spotlight: Read All About 
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WELCOME TO OUR 

NEW RESIDENTS!  

Regina 

Jack   

Mildred 



Doing the Job Right! 

 

With so many incredible employees, it’s often hard to choose the Employee of the 

Month, however, one Med Tech/Caregiver stands out and that is Rachelle M.! Hailing 

from Washington, D.C., Rachelle has been a hard-working asset to Regency for over six 

months! When she is not taking awesome care of the residents, Rachelle loves shop-

ping, spending time with her wonderful family and entertaining herself with music, 

books and movies. Her favorite book is “The Purpose of Life,” while her favorite movie 

is “Cornbread, Earl and Me.” Besides surrounding herself with the arts, Rachelle is also 

an accomplished bartender and traveler. Her most beloved destination is Miami, Florida. 

One thing she would like to do in her lifetime is visit the beaches of Hawaii and swim in 

the beautiful oceans! Good job, Rachelle! Keep up the good work!  

Thanksgiving is quickly coming 

upon us! To make sure the kitchen 

staff is well prepared for the finest 

feast, please let the front desk 

know if you plan on joining your 

loved one on Thanksgiving Day for 

the noon meal. Happy Thanksgiv-

ing! Gobble Gobble!  

October was a frightfully fun 

month. Residents were able to see 

the magic tricks of Vick the  

Illusionist, while Jimmy took them 

back to the Salem Witch Trials! We 

also want to thank everyone who 

came out to the Fall Festival. It was 

a huge success and a beautiful day!  

Highlights from October!  

Important Announcements!  
The Holiday Season will be here before 

we know it and that means Regen-

cy Park’s Annual Family  

Holiday Banquet!  

The big event will take place on 

Friday, December 15 at 5pm!  

Please put it on your calendar and 

let the front desk know how many 

guests your loved one will be receiving! 

Please consider donating a toy or 

two in our Toys for Tots box 

located in the lobby. Donations 

will be collected on November 

12! Help make a child’s Christ-

mas extra special!  


